
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
 

TO:  Franklin Families 
FROM: Janice Tierney 
DATE: October 26, 2018 
RE:  Halloween 
 
Our PTO, in conjunction with our Kindness Club, will be collecting Halloween 
Candy for the buyback donation to ship to our troops.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity for our students to donate something that is a direct result of their efforts 
to benefit others.  The bins are located in the main office.  Collection will take place 
on November 1st and 2nd.   
 
We have had a wonderful week of Summit Police presence here at Franklin in an 
effort to support student safety during arrival and dismissal.  Hazards continue to 
reveal themselves and we appreciate your cooperation as well as reminders to anyone 
who may be dropping off or collecting your child at the end of the day.  These 
include but are not limited to…. 
 

1. NO PARKING on the LEFT SIDE of Warwick.  The signs are posted and local 
ordinance requires only one sign posted on the street.  Please be aware and 
honor parking restrictions.  This ensures the safety of all. 

2. The corner of Blackburn Place and Blackburn Road does not support a clear 
line of vision when cars are parked.  PLEASE be aware of this hazard as you 
escort your child to the crosswalk. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation when arriving late, escorting your child to the school 
door and signing them in.  PLEASE refrain from dropping your child after the school 
population has entered the building.   
 
And a HUGE thank you to all of our families for the generous donation of funds to 
purchase books for classroom libraries.  We are excited to place our orders and 
expand this priceless classroom resource.  
 
Enjoy the weekend….and stay dry =0)! 


